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Saudi MOH needs 10 respiratory therapists 

The Philippine Overseas Employment Administration is now accepting applicants for 10 

respiratory therapists for the Ministry of Health in Saudi Arabia. 

Applicants needed should be BSRT graduates, male or female, with or without Board 

license, and minimum of three (3) years experience. 

Benefits include paid annual vacation with free round trip economy ticket; free food and 

accommodation with basic salary of SR 8,000 

Qualified applicants are required to register online at www.eregister.poea.qov.ph and 

submit personally detailed résumé with job description; School credentials 

(authenticated by DFA and/or CHED or notarized, whichever is applicable); 

Employment certificates; Passport copy; Two (2) pieces 2x2 recent picture; Certificate 

of POEA online PEOS (log on to www.peos.poea.gov.ph) fastened in a folder with the 

marking  "MOH RSF No. 170016” at lhe Manpower Registry Division, Window T, 

Ground Floor, Blas F. Ople Bldg. (formerly POEA Bldg.), Ortigas Avenue corner EDSA, 

Mandaluyong City:  

The POEA requires applicants to present their original documents for authentication of 

written information before forwarding the resume to the employer. 

 

The deadline of submission of application is on May 12, 2017. 
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